
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Planning Committee at a meeting of 
the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question (1) Do we maintain a central register of all Section 75 

contributions agreed with developers? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What date was this register started? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is the total value of all section 75 contributions agreed 

since the register was started? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the value of unchallenged section 75 payments 

made that were included on the register? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Is the collection rate since the date of the register higher or 

lower than the collection rate prior to the register? 

Answer (5)  
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